
Wellington Boots Wanted 
Do you have any spare wellies at home that 
your child has grown out of? We would love it 
if you could donate any unwanted pairs for 
our forest school.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We have been seeing the signs of Spring all around us at Belgrave St Peter’s and it is filling our 
hearts and minds with hope: we see the trees producing new leaves, the daffodils and the 

blossom and days starting to get warmer.  
 

We have also been celebrating Easter, the Christian story of hope, where Jesus died and rose 
again so that we can have new life and a restart. As we all continue to see signs of new life 

around us, we wish all our families a restful and hopeful Easter. 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 29th April - Rise Voices for Year 4 

Friday 17th May – Year 6 celebration with 
parents 1.00-3.15pm 

Friday 17th May – Non-uniform day Year 6 
Charity fundraisier  

Tuesday 21st May – Sports Day  

Tuesday 21st May – Classroom showcase 

Thursday 23rd May – Year 6 Pilgrimage  

Friday 14th June – DUGs Breakfast 8.15am 

 

School Attendance 
The table shows attendance for week ending 
22nd March 2024 

Class Attendance % 
Reception 93.14% 
Year 1 97.59% 
Year 2 93.6% 
Year 3 98.85% 
Year 4 95.6% 
Year 5 93.44% 
Year 6 84.64% 
Total 93.82% 

 

Congratulations go to Year 3 for the highest 
attendance of 98.85%  

 

Celebration   
Huge Congratulations, Belgrave St Peter's.  
You absolutely smashed past our target, 
that’s an amazing achievement! You're 
making a real difference. 
 

22nd March 2024 



 



 

 

 

    Free School Meals 
Parents claiming some benefits can claim free school meals for 
any of their children who are registered at Belgrave C of E 
Primary School. School meals are a good way to ensure that your 
child eats well at lunchtime and you can save yourself time and 
money. 
Even if you don't want your children to have the meals, claiming 
them helps the school. The more eligible parents who claim 
meals, the more funding Belgrave School receives.  This money 
allows us to provide additional support for pupils, resources and 
activities and also helps to subsidise trips and activities. 
Your child may be eligible for Pupil Premium if you receive any of 
the following: 

• Income Support 
• income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 
• income-related Employment and Support Allowance 
• support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 

1999 
• the guaranteed element of Pension Credit 
• Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to 

Working Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of no 
more than £16,190) 

• Working Tax Credit run-on – paid for 4 weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

• Universal Credit 

 If you would like more information or support with your 
application, please call into the school office or give us a call. 
Alternatively use the link below.  

Leicester City Council - Free School Meals Application 
 

 

https://freeschoolmeals.leicester.gov.uk/

